
 

 

 

 

Hello BACCI members,  

Welcome back for another year of creative 

endeavours and their promotion within the 

community. 

Our February meeting was very well attended. A big 

thankyou goes to new member Lyn Cole who kindly 

offered to help out with secretarial work for the time 

being. 

We raised quite a list of important issues which need 

to be dealt with this year, so we’re hoping for good 

attendance at future meetings to help resolve these 

matters. 

For the time being, if you have important items for 

the agenda, please email them to me by the 25th of 

each month. 

Our Grace Cruice Exhibition in the gallery is now in 

place and looks wonderful with a great diversity of 

talents and skills being displayed. We’re looking 

forward to the big opening tomorrow evening and 

we’re also very excited to have the Ballina Sing 

Australia group coming along to sing for us. This 

exhibition will be officiated by Lee Mathers, the 

gallery curator and opened by David Wright our 

mayor. 

I know it would have been better to write this report 

after our exhibition but I am fully committed the day 

after the exhibition and I’m hosting the club practise 

session on Saturday 20th. 

Please come along to the next meeting on Monday 

March 7th with some good suggestions for resolving 

issues raised at the last meeting. I am also still keen to 

hear from members who have requests for, or who 

would like to offer specific workshops. 

Until next time, Di Bell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Monthly meeting will be held on 

MONDAY March 7th – 5.30pm 

At the Cherry Street Bowling Club. 

All members and friends are welcome to come 

along.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Setting up for The Spring Exhibition Oct 2015 

         

 

 
  

President’s Message. 

Ballina Arts & Craft Centre Inc. 

Ballina Arts & Craft Centre Inc. 



Exhibition Report and Lennox News 

Well it has been a very busy month for your roving 

reporter.  I have just finished an exhibition with 

Melissa Wright at the Lone Goat gallery in Byron Bay 

and it was very successful. We sold 19 pieces of art 

and believe it or not - 155 Art cards in two weeks.  

Thank you to all the members who showed their 

support. 

Finally took down the BACCI exhibition at Club 

Lennox, and I’d like to thank the Club for their 

support, they have been fabulous to local artists. 

Three members sold work, Edna Moss, Fiona Reddoch 

and Rena Hurley.   

Club Lennox continues to help us as we are now 

showing Di Bell’s fabulous art and she has already sold 

a painting.  Congratulations Di!  

The first half of the year is starting out with a bang, as 

well as the BACCI exhibition, we have the Byron 

Classic coming up and the Ipswich art Awards. Entry 

forms for these are available on line. 

Your roving reporter  

Lesley Ryan 

 

 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS: 
BALLINA ART & FRAMING 
BALLINA COLOUR COPY 

PARADISE RADIO 
BALLINA ADVOCATE 

 

 

ADVERTISING 
Anyone who would like to advertise in our Newsletter 

each month (their business or workshop etc) 
A fee of $25 per month will be charged. 

PLEASE SUBMIT STORIES TO SUPPORT YOUR 
NEWSLETTER 

Anyone interested Contact Helen Dunn 
0438533154 

 
 

  
  
 

 
 

      
     

  

  

 

 


